
Hot Chocolate and Cram Night at O’Gorman
High School

O’Gorman High School’s senior Link Leaders 
invite all grade 9 students to the 

Third Annual Hot Chocolate and Cram Night
 Tuesday January 18 -7pm th

in the Common Area of the School.  

Teachers and Link Leaders will provide
valuable tips, tools and insight as grade 9

students prepare for their first set of
 High School Exams.  

All current OHS grade 9 students
 are encouraged to attend this student 
led event geared at student success.  


	Page 1

